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09/08/2019 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian(s),  

I write to you on behalf of the South Sudanese-Australian Academic Society Inc. (SSAS) in 

regard to our Open Day Excursions to the following University: 

• Deakin University: Burwood Campus – Sunday 25th August 2019 (9am – 3pm) 

 

Our aims for the Open Day Excursion are as follow: 

• To help students in Years 10, 11 and 12 to make informed decisions when they leave 

and/or finish high school. 

• Ensuring that young people have a guided University Open Day experience. 

• Exposure to University life and expectations. 

• Finding out about different options for getting into University. 

• Hear from fellow South Sudanese professionals about their academic journey. 

 

SSAS was founded in November 2014 with a goal to empower South Sudanese-Australian 

graduates and students and support them in their employment and education pathways.   

We are working very hard to achieve our vision of a generation of South Sudanese 

Australians that is “empowered, educated and contributing to their society”.  

You have received this letter because your child attends a school/program that is partnering 

with us this year. All we want from you is to sign this form and return to the person who gave 

it to you.  

By completing and signing this form, I give permission for the use of:  

• Photographs, video or audio recordings of my child; and  

• My child's first name and school name in SSAS’ printed publications (e.g. 

newsletters, promotional material and publicly accessible websites, including social 

media accounts. 

The permission will continue until I revoke my consent in writing to SSAS. Any material 

placed on publicly accessible websites under SSAS non-for-profit organisation licence will 

be available to download and use. This licence is perpetual (forever), irrevocable, free, 

worldwide, non-exclusive and allows for the replication, distribution, display, performance 
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and remixing of copyrighted work for non-commercial purposes, provided that the author is 

credited.  

Note: 

• Items might not appear in exactly the form in which they have been submitted and not 

every item for which permission is granted will be used. 

• Items which contain images/references to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people 

may be accompanied by warning text to indicate that the work may include people 

who have passed away.  

• Where permission is revoked, every effort will be made to remove relevant media 

from distribution, however this may not be possible or practical in some situations. 

  

Full name of child/student: _____________________________________________                           

                                                     (Please print) 

 

Name of school/service: _______________________________________________ 

 

 

Full name of parent(s)/guardian(s): ______________________________________      

                                                      (Please print) 

 

Parent/guardian’s signatures: _________________________ Date: ___/___/______ 

 

 

For more information, please contact Dr Leek Makuei on 0413771316 or email: 

lmakuei13@gmail.com 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Dr Leek Makuei, Vice-President of SSSAS 
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